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Lynne Aspery

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 13 October 2020 15:27
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2020/0465/FFM

New comments have been received for application R/2020/0465/FFM at site address: LAND AT METALS RECOVERY 
AREA NORTH WEST OF PD PORTS; NORTH EAST OF SEMBCORP PIPELINE CORRIDOR AND TEES DOCK ROAD SOUTH 
EAST OF FORMER SLEM WASTE MANAGEMENT FACILITY AND SOUTH WEST OF HIGHFIELD ENVIRONMENTAL 
FACILITY SOUTH BANK 
 
from Engineers (Local Lead Flood Authority)  Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
No Objection 
 
Comments: 
The LLFA would offer no objection, at this stage to the proposed remediation and preparation of land to be 
developed in the future. Future application for the re-development shall be accompanied by a site specific FRA and 
Drainage Strategy. 
 
 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr D Pedlow 
 


